Decoration Collection

The Committee for Breakfast with Santa is looking for gently used Christmas decorations. We are looking
for Ornaments, lights, evergreen garland and wreaths

If you have anything that you would like to donate, we will be picking up on the week of Thanksgiving in
the foyer of the school. If you have any questions please e-mail adrienne.lamanno@kpss-hair.us

Thank you for your generosity!

Adrienne Lamanno and Yvonne Ciccone



